
Ringmore Neighbourhood Plan 

 

Ringmore Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group has submitted the latest draft to SHDC 

under Regulation 15 conditions.  This will trigger another consultation period of six 

weeks starting June 10th where any opinions can be sent direct to SHDC for 

consideration. 

It has taken a long time to get to this stage but hopefully the end is in sight towards the 

end of this year when, all being well, the parish will have the ability for a final vote on 

this planning document which will cement planning policy for Ringmore for the 

foreseeable future. 

Although this may appear to be a dry subject, your vote at that time will be crucial in 

protecting this area from indiscriminate development.  I would urge everyone to 

support the plan with your vote at that time. 

 

Richard Baker 


